CUNNINGHAM

SECURITY SYSTEMS

March 29, 2022

Fire Prevention Bureau
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8705

Fax#: (207) 874-8410

To Whom This May Concern,

This letter is to inform you that on Monday, January 10, 2022 we completed the installation, programming and
testing of the (4) new fire alarm Horn Strobe units located in the newly renovated space on the second floor of
the building at 84 Middle Street, Portland, ME. These new fire alarm device were installed, programmed and
tested in accordance to NFPA 72 Standards and found to be fully functional at that time.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at
(207) 846-3350

Sincerely,
Ronald S. Sneider, Manager )
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